Westridge Re-pavement Project and Status


[bookmark: _GoBack]The following is a summary of emails received from :
Bruce Friedman
603 Parkridge Drive
234-2458

Bruce has taken up discussions with Deborah Hudson and Greg Lavelle for the re-pavement of roads in Westridge.
Because of budget limitations exactly what funds are available effects what can be done.

September 6, 2013
Bruce was able to get work order through to Deldot to repair potholes for the following streets.
Bellfield Court
Ridgeview Drive
Regency Hill Road

Deldot patched 80 % of potholes. Bruce has another work order with Deldot for the remaining 20%.

September 8, 2013

Deborah Hudson met with Bruce Friedman and toured Westridge streets with Bruce on September 8, 2013.
She agreed the three streets listed above  were in need of re-pavement. Deborah Hudson took notes and she will let us (Bruce)
Know what Westridge will receive in 2014 within 60 days. Bruce will present to board when this decision is made.

